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Dear Parents and Carers
I am writing with further details of the Key Stage 1 Summer Production 'Pirates Versus Mermaids.'
Monday 5th July 9.30am
Wednesday 7th July 9.30am
1.30pm
After lots of consideration and consultations over the current restrictions for schools, many settings are choosing not to have an audience for their end of year productions. We realise the disappointment this would being and so are offering the best we can within the current limits.
Therefore, we will be offering two tickets per family to watch just one of your child’s performances (these may taken for the same performance or separate). Please note that children are included in these numbers (babies under 1 year old are exempt).
During school time, children will have the opportunity to watch the dress rehearsal performance of their siblings and friends in the other Key Stage.
It is our intention to film both casts and for this to be available privately to parents (details to follow).
Tickets will be first come, first served for the allocation of the 2 tickets per family - we can only have 30 people per performance. Tickets will be released on Tuesday 22rd June from the School Office.
PLEASE DO NOT PHONE THE OFFICE FOR TICKETS, as we need to keep the phone lines clear for emergencies. Emails will be accepted, however those arriving in person will be given priority.
Best Wishes
The Bealings Team
Bealings School, Sandy Lane, Little Bealings, IP13 6LW

Telephone: 01473 622376 
     Email: admin@bealings.suffolk.sch.uk
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